
 

  

 
 
 
 

COURSE MODALITY 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

 

Fall 2021 schedule - Any request to change the modality must have the college dean’s approval, and be 

reviewed by the Deputy Provost. This change in course modality will be considered for emergencies only. 

 

As we begin planning for the Spring 2022 semester, please keep in mind for Spring Semester 2022, the 

university will not have emergency approval from WSCUC to offer distance education programs, usually 

referred to as online, without first going through the WSCUC substantive change screening process for 

approval. The WSCUC definition of a distance education program is one in which 50% of the program is 

delivered by distance education. In other words, a student can complete the program by taking 50% or more of 

their courses online. Suppose your program has not been approved as an online program through the curriculum 

review process and the WSCUC substantive change screening process. In that case, any courses that were 

designed as face-to-face must remain face to face until the proposed online courses and proposed program 

modifications have undergone curriculum review. 

 

 


